
WELCOME DR. PAMELA LUTZ! 

 
 

Women’s & Family Health Specialists is excited to announce that Pamela Lutz, MD will be 
joining our practice on April 18, 2016!  Dr. Lutz comes to us from many years serving the Burien 
and West Seattle communities, most recently as the Director of Obstetrics for Highline Medical 
Center.  Prior to that she was a partner at Three Trees Women’s Clinic in Burien. 
 
WFHS is accepting new patients for Dr. Lutz, as well as existing patients transferring their care 
to us.  If you are a new patient interested in seeing her, simply call our office at 425.271.4910 
(option 2 then 1) to set up an appointment. 
 
Transferring patients who are pregnant: we will be glad to establish your care here while Dr. 
Lutz is preparing to join our group!  Please give our office a call at 425.271.4910 (option 2 then 
1) and tell our scheduling staff that you are already a patient of Dr. Lutz’s and you are pregnant.  
We will set you up for an intake appointment so we can get up to speed on your case, and then 
assign you to one of our physicians who will see you until Dr. Lutz joins us.  Please contact 
Franciscan Medical Group at 253.792.2400 to get copies of your prenatal records; we need 
you to bring these to your intake appointment. 
 
Transferring patients who are not pregnant: please call in to our office at 425.271.4910 (option 
2 then 1) to set up your appointment with Dr. Lutz when she joins the practice.  If you have an 
issue that needs immediate attention, let our scheduling staff know so that we can get you 
booked for an appointment sooner than April 18.  Please contact Franciscan Medical Group at 
253.792.2400 to get copies of your medical records sent to us – you do not need to bring 
them to your first appointment, but we will need them as soon as possible afterwards (they 
can also be sent in advance). 
 
A final note: WFHS is contracted with many – but not all – of the insurance plans that Dr. Lutz 
accepted at Highline Medical Center.  Notably, we do not hold contracts with Coventry/First 
Health, Group Health Cooperative (Core plans only – we do accept Options), Tricare or 
PHCS/Multiplan.  If you are covered under one of these plans, please contact our billing office 
directly at 425.264.0485 to discuss your payment options, should you wish to continue care 
with Dr. Lutz. 
 
Welcome to Women’s & Family Health Specialists!  We’re excited for you to join us! 
 
 


